
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 5th February 2021  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

WILLOW CLASS - Ruby - For being resilient in all her learning and constantly having a  positive     
attitude even when she finds work challenging. 

Tyler McD- For his positive attitude towards learning and always completing his work to a high 
standard. Keep it up Tyler! 

Daniel - For trying really hard with his letter formation and staying more focused during tasks. Keep 
it up Daniel! 

Jacob Price-  For his amazing attitude towards his learning and for continually applying this attitude 
to provide a good standard of work. 

MAPLE CLASS - Jorgie - For approaching every activity with a positive attitude. 

Aras - For your enthusiasm for learning.  You approach every activity with a positive attitude. 

Harry -  For your enthusiasm for learning.  You have given everything a go and improved things 
when needed.  Well done! 

Jessica - For your resilience this week with your work.  You kept going even when you found things 
tricky. 

OAK CLASS - Tatum– For a positive learning attitude. 

Phoebe– For a positive learning attitude. 

Summer– For taking part in maths, good effort. 

Abby R– For reading in whole class session. 

Ben - For an improved attitude to his English remote learning. 

Faye and Jocey - For completing all learning to a high standard.  

Annamae - For always having a positive attitude at school and completing all work to a high      
standard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

POTATOES! 

There are boxes of potatoes 10kg each and 2.5kg smaller bags 

of potatoes currently being stored at tonic 44 cafe on station 

road, Surfleet. 

 

These will be free for collection from Tonic 44 Cafe in Surfleet 

by drop in between 10am-12pm on a Monday and Wednes-

day morning, and for collection by appointment on Friday.  If 

you text GNS on 07832924617 we can arrange a time slot. 

These will be available until further notice - there are quite a 

lot of boxes so people are free to pop down and collect one if 

they want to. 

 
PE 

PE is always on a 
Monday.  If the 
weather is           
inclement then we 
have a back up 
day of Friday.  
Please send your 
child in to school 
on a Monday in 
their School PE kit. 

Year 5 Pupils - 11+ 

Don’t forget, if you would like your child to take the 11+ in September, 
the closing date for forms to be submitted is the 12th February.  The 
forms were sent across to you a couple of weeks ago.  If you would like 
them resending, please let the admin office know.  The forms can also be 
found on the High School and Grammar School websites.  If you have any      
queries regarding the 11+, please  contact the above schools directly. 

  CHINESE NEW YEAR 

 

 

To celebrate the Chinese New Year, all learning on February 12th will 

be based on furthering our understanding of all things Chinese.  Keep 

checking Seesaw to see what your child will be learning about and if     

there are any extra things you could do at home if you wish.  
THE YEAR OF THE OX 



 

 

 

 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 ON FRIDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 

 

PTFA 

Don’t forget that the entries for the Valentine’s Competition need to be in by Monday the 8th         
February.  You can send your entry to the PTFA email address PTFA@surfleet.lincs.sch.uk or post it on 
the Facebook page. There will be a prize for the winner in each class.  We have had some great entries 
so far! 

 

Also, look for our Mother’s Day sale coming up soon. 
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